
 

 
Sent: Tuesday, 21 October 2008 12:10 PM 
Subject: SUBMISSION REGARDING INCREASE TO TRAIN FARES 
 
RE: SUBMISSION REGARDING INCREASE TO TRAIN FARES 
  
Please note that I am totally against the proposed increase to train fares when you consider that we 
can’t even make the trains run to time and trains being cancelled so often. 
  
It’s clearly not a reliable service so you cannot justify putting up the ticket prices, people will not stand 
for this. Why should people have to pay even more for a service that doesn’t service well? 
  
Perhaps if the increase could guarantee that this will be rectified, then maybe people could understand 
or be more accepting of this. 
  
  
   
  
 


